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Events 
Happening at DPC 

 

Dec. 24 Christmas Eve 

Breakfast –  

 8 to 11:30 a.m. 

Dec. 24 Christmas Eve 

Worship 

Dec. 25/26 Building Closed 

Jan. 1 Building Closed 

Jan. 3 Confirmation Class 

Begins 

Jan. 3 Hope & Healing 

Service 

Jan. 5 DC/S Uprising 

Jan. 10 Wednesday Night 

Fellowship Dinners 

Begin 

Jan. 10 Pastor’s Class with  

 Rev. Jim Tony Begins 

Jan. 14 Ordination & 

Installation of 

Officers and Deacons 

Jan. 16 PW Soup Luncheon 

Jan. 20 Adam Lamb 

Preschool 

Registration Begins  

Jan. 20 Restore St. Charles 

Jan. 21 Congregational 

Meeting (10:30 a.m.) 

Jan. 28 New Member Inquiry 

Class Begins 

Feb. 2-4  DC/S Winter Weekend 

 

Feb. 14 Ash Wednesday 

Worship 

Feb. 17 Restore St. Charles 

www.dpc4u.org  636-561-4347 

Rev. Dr. Larry Maley – Senior Pastor                                           Rev. Dr. Andrew Kasberg – Associate Pastor 

 

 
Christmas Eve Schedule 

 

9:00 a.m. 
Sanctuary 

Rev. Dr. Larry Maley Preaching 
Special Music by the Chancel Choir and Handbell Choir 

 

*11:00 a.m. 
Christian Life Center 

Rev. Dr. Andrew Kasberg Preaching 
The Christmas Story in drama and song with special music by the Praise 

Team and Youth Worship Arts 
 

2:00 p.m. 
Rock Church 

Becky Kronauge Preaching 
Special music by Katherine Miller (vocal and guitar) 

 

4:00 p.m. 
Rock Church 

Rev. Dr. Larry Maley Preaching 
Special music by Cornell Harvey (vocal) and Kelly LaRussa (violin) 

 

*7:00 p.m. 
Sanctuary 

Rev. Dr. Larry Maley Preaching 
Special music by the Chancel Choir & Brass/Percussion Ensemble 

 

11:00 p.m. 
Rock Church 

Rev. Dr. Larry Maley Preaching 
Special music by Bill Llewelyn (vocal) 

 

For the past five years, Dardenne Presbyterian Church has provided an outdoor live 
nativity scene as part of the “family” 11:00 a.m. Christmas Eve service. The nativity 

scene includes Biblical characters as well as animals from Cindy’s Zoo. The 
animals will be in front of the building at 10:30 a.m. and will be there 
until 12:30 p.m. Children and adults are welcome to pet and feed the 

animals. The characters will be a part of the scene at the conclusion of 
the service. This is a wonderful family photo opportunity. 

 
*Nursery available (3 years and under) 
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Opportunities to Serve 
 

SCRIP Cards 
Did you know that Dardenne 
Presbyterian Church has the opportunity 
to receive free money?  That’s what the 
SCRIP program does for the children’s 
ministry non-budgeted expenses. When 
you buy cards for your regular purchases 
of groceries, clothing, gifts, gas, etc., a 
percentage goes immediately to DPC.  
Last year we received approximately 
$1000!! FREE!! Please come to the table 
in Mission Hall before and after the 
middle service to purchase your cards or 
to hear more about the program.   
 

Another Way to Give 
Support Dardenne Presbyterian Church 
this season and all year if you shop at 
Amazon.  By signing up with Amazon 
Smile (smile.amazon.com) and 
designating Dardenne Presbyterian 
Church as your charity, part of the money 
you spend will be donated to DPC’s 
General Fund.  
 

Ink Cartridge Recycling 
Currently DPC collects ink cartridges and 
receives $100 to $250 twice a year 
depending on the types and numbers of 
cartridges collected.  This money is used 
toward printing costs in the office. Please 
bring your cartridges to the collection 
point in Mission Hall between the soda 
machine and the end wall.  
 

Shoeman Water Project 
Instead of dropping shoes that are no 
longer wanted into the trash, tie or 
rubber band them together and donate to 
Shoeman Water Projects (SWP). Gently 
used shoes are provided to people in 
need, and others sold by the pound for 
money to fund SWP.   Help SWP by 
dropping off your unwanted shoes in the 
SWP boxes at the south entrance in 
Mission Hall. 
 

HOPE Food Pantry 
The Pantry's special needs for December 
are corn muffin mix, Chicken Helper, 
syrup, and facial tissue. 
 

Women’s Winter Bible Study 
Monday mornings beginning January 22 from 9:30 to 11 a.m. in 
Myers Conference Room 
Ladies, we are in for a treat!  Using time spent with a sheepherder, 
beekeeper, and winemaker, Margaret Feinberg takes us into Scripture 
and applies what she learns from each of them to a deeper knowledge 
of Scripture, sharing what she calls “Aha!” moments from her 
conversation with them.  Join the group for this six-week study, 
Scouting the Divine.  Books are $12.99.  To register, please contact 
Barbara Busse (636-300-3996 or bbusse924@charter.net). 
 

 a    b 

 

Operation Backpack Gets Big Donation 
The vision of the Wentzville National Education Association is “To 
keep the promise of quality public education through a great public 
school for every child.”  With that vision in mind, this organization of 
school employees has graciously donated the following amount of food 
for Operation Backpack with a note that says, “Thank you for all you 
do for the students in the Wentzville School District.”: 
 

   80 Nutra Grain bars  32 fruit cups               60 cups of Beef Ravioli 
   64 servings of soup             240 granola bars         36 pudding cups    
   72 pudding cups                  106 cans of tuna 
      

 a    b 

 

Finance 
Session voted at its last meeting to give money from the Special 
Offering from Thanksgiving and Christmas to the DPC General Fund. 
 

It is kindly requested that any giving intended for 2017 be received in 
the Finance Office by NOON on Friday, December 29, 2017. Any funds 
received after that date and time will be held and applied toward 2018 
giving. 
  
If you are considering a stock donation for 2017, please notify your 
broker no later than Wednesday, December 27, 2017.  It is important 
that you also notify the Finance Office at 636-561-4347, extension 229. 
This is the only way we know that stock has been transferred into our 
account. 

a    b 

 

Inclement Weather 
It is the time of year when we need to be prepared in the event 
worship services are postponed or cancelled due to inclement 
weather.  If changes are made to service times, DPC will distribute 
information by sending an all-church email and posting on our 
website and Facebook page. Information will also be available by 
calling the church office (636-561-4347). 
 

a    b 

 

The 2018 Flower and Food Basket calendars are in place in Salmon Hall. 
The calendars are sporting a new look this year and provide larger 
spaces for written messages. As always, there are spaces for two 
arrangements and two baskets per Sunday.  If you wish to purchase 
flowers or a food basket and you find your desired date is full, please 
contact the church office (636-531-4347) to make further 
arrangements.  When providing your payment, please be sure to 
include the date of desired placement, as well as your name and 
amount included.   
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Opportunities to Serve 
 

Operation Backpack Program 
needs your help. 

Each week Dardenne Presbyterian 
Church provides weekend food for 
children who are at risk because the 
family is food insecure. We currently 
feed 91 children in four elementary 
schools. Plastic bags are filled with 12 
items each, placed in tubs for the 
schools, and delivered on Thursdays. 
We are currently looking for 
volunteers to help back those bags. 
It’s very easy, using an assembly line 
system, from prefilled containers on 
waist high tables. There is very little 
bending, no heavy lifting, just placing 
the items in a grocery bag.  A team of 
5-8 people can easily complete the 
task in 20-30 minutes. Our usual time 
to pack is Wednesday at 5:30 p.m. 
However, if you can help at another 
day or time, we will try to 
accommodate your schedule. This is a 
great opportunity for a family or 
group to serve. Yes – children can 
help, too.  Please contact Jessica 
Grotewiel (314-603-1415 or 
tigergrote@hotmail.com).   

 
 

Mary Martha Thrift Store! 
Co-Leader Neeeded 

Ceci Magney is looking for a co-leader 
to help with the Mary Martha Thrift 
Store.  There are eight churches 
involved with Mary Martha.  Each 
church takes its turn during the year 
at the store that results in each 
church’s volunteers working a full 
week six or seven times a year.  Ceci 
wishes to remain as the scheduler but 
needs a co-leader to work with the 
volunteers at Mary Martha and 
attend one meeting per month.  
Proceeds from Mary Martha are 
divided among various non-profit 
organizations including those 
contributing churches.  If you wish to 
volunteer or need further 
information, please call Ceci Magney 
(314-603-0128). 
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On behalf of Mission Gate Prison Ministry, the Deacons would like to say a 
huge THANK YOU to DPC’s congregation for their continued support of the 
Christmas Angel Tree Mission. The presents were delivered to Mission Gate 
and given to children whose parents are in prison, or are ex-offenders 
currently in Mission Gate’s program of regeneration, rehabilitation, and 
reintegration.  Your generosity supports Mission Gate’s vision to turn lives 
from crime to Christ.  

 
A very heartfelt thank you is given to all of the faithful volunteers who 
helped with the Christmas Choir Concert Dinner.  From the cooks to the set-
up crew, servers and clean-up crew, everyone worked together to give the 
members and visitors an enjoyable evening of good food and great 
fellowship.  A special thank you is also given to the women and men who 
donated the delicious international desserts.  This special event could not 
have happened without everyone's contribution and help.  I thank God for all 
who stepped up to be the hands and feet of the Lord in service to His church.  
Blessings for a very Merry Christmas!  Jackie Schumacher 
 
Great gratitude to the "Christmas Rock Team" who decorated the Rock 
Church: Larry Embry, Bill Goree, Nancy & Bob Krone, Harriet & Chuck 
Polleschultz, Sue & Milt Schuepfer, Pat & Jim Tony, and Harriet & Bill Fader. 
Special thanks is also given to Myron Lindsey for his assistance. Again, 
special thanks to the Quilters for the beautiful and meaningful 1890s 
designed quilts. 
 
All HOPE Pantry children were adopted!  A huge "thank you" is given to all 
who adopted a child from HOPE Pantry for Christmas and who filled our 
Pantry cupboard.  Your continued generosity is amazing!  
 

For their efforts with Operation Christmas Child, special thanks go to 
Dorothy Morgan, Doris Liesman, and Jan Brown, who prepared and served 
soup and salad to volunteers loading the packing boxes into the trailers on 
Monday.  Myron also deserves a special thank you for his valued assistance 
to the ladies! We thank each and every one of you for your help in sending 
the love of Jesus to boys and girls around the world.  Please continue to pray 
for the safe delivery of the boxes.  This Christmas season we wish each of you 
the same joy and happiness you have given to the child who will receive your 
box!           
 

Pastor Nominating Committee Corner 
 

Thank you all so much for your feedback concerning the spiritual leadership 
qualities that are important in selecting our next Senior Pastor.  All of 

the feedback is being prayerfully considered for the narrative 
portion of the Ministry Information Form for the job posting. 

Below are the top 10 competency skills from the surveys. 
 

1. Preaching & Worship Leadership 6.     Interpersonal Engagement 
2. Spiritual Maturity   7.     Collaboration 
3. Public Communicator  8.     Advisor 
4. Compassionate   9.     Strategy & Vision 
5. Motivator                   10.    Communicator 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Dardenne Presbyterian Church 
7400 South Outer 364, Dardenne Prairie, Missouri 63368 

Church Office: (636)561-4347 
 Office hours:  Monday through Thursday, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.; Friday 9 a.m. to noon   

Rev. Dr.  Larry Maley, Senior Pastor, ext. 251 or cell (636)459-5080, larry.maley@dpc4u.org 
Rev. Dr. Andrew Kasberg, Associate Pastor, andrew.kasberg@dpc4u.org 

www.dpc4u.org 

Finding Your Place 
Through A Small Group 

 
Small Groups for all ages 

Contact: Caitlin Kasberg 
caitlin.kasberg@gmail.com 

 
Small Groups for Women 

Contact: Joy Trevathan 
joytrevathan1@yahoo.com 

 
Small Groups for Men 

Contact: Steve Collier 
steve_collier_pca@earthlink.net 

 
Young Adults (Under 30) 

Contact: Pat Wilcox 
bigpat20us@gmail.com 

 
Middle School 

and High School 
Contact:  Becky Kronauge 

becky.kronauge@dpc4u.org 
 

Visit our website 
www.dpc4u.org 

for a complete list and 
description of 
Bible studies.  

 
For a more detailed calendar, 

scan the QR Code below 
with a QR Code app to view 

Dardenne Presbyterian Church’s 
online calendar 

Sunday Schedule 
 

Communion  
The First Sunday of Each Month 

 
Worship 

8:00 a.m.    Traditional in Sanctuary 
9:30 a.m.     Blended in Sanctuary 
11:00 a.m.  Contemporary in  
  Christian Life Center 
 

Nursery 
8:00 a.m.   Cry room - Room A-2 
9:15 a.m.    Ages 0-3 Nursery - 
 Through 11:00 a.m. 
 Worship - Room A-2/A-4 
 

Children’s Sunday School 
9:30 a.m.    Preschool thru 
 Kindergarten in B1-4 
9:30 a.m.    Children in Watson Hall 
 1st through 5th Grade 
11:00 a.m. Preschool thru 

Kindergarten begin in 11 
a.m. Worship then to 
Room A-5 

11:00 a.m. Kidz Connect 1st - 5th 
 Grade begins in 11 a.m. 
 Worship then to Myers 
 Conference Room 
 

Dardenne Church Student 
Ministry (DC/S) 

9:30 a.m.   Middle and High School – 
 Loft 
12:15 p.m. Youth Worship Arts
 Choir – B11 
 

Adult Bible Studies 
9:30 a.m.    Pathfinders, Room B-5 
 Followers, Room C-4
 Finders, Hearth Room 
 Seekers, Myers Conf. Rm 
 New Dawn, Parlor 
11:00 a.m. Explorers, Hearth Room 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming This Week 
Join in.  Make a difference! 

 

Monday, December 18 
6:30 a.m. Daughters of the King Circle  
 Parlor 
 

Tuesday, December 19 
8:00 p.m. Basketball - CLC 
 
Wednesday, December 20 
6:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study – 

Cappuccino’s/Capp’s 
Restaurant 

11:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study – 
 Email Rev. Kasberg 
6:00 p.m. DC/S Wednesday Night - 
 Loft 
 

Thursday, December 21 
9:00 a.m. Quilters – Quilt Room 
9:30 a.m. Intercessory Prayer 
 

Friday, December 22 
 

Saturday, December 23 
8:00 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study – 
 Hearth Room 

 
Sunday, December 24 
8:00 p.m.  Christmas Eve Breakfast 

until 11:30 a.m. 
 

Monday, December 25 
 Building Closed 
 

Tuesday, December 26  
 Building Closed 
 

Wednesday, December 27 
6:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study – 

Cappuccino’s/Capp’s 
Restaurant 

11:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study – 
 Email Rev. Kasberg 
 

Thursday, December 28 
9:00 a.m. Quilters – Quilt Room 
9:30 a.m. Intercessory Prayer 
 
 
  
  
 

Thursday, December 14 
9:00 a.m. Quilters – Quilt Room 
9:30 a.m. Intercessory Prayer 
 

Friday, December 15 
 

 

 

Like us on Facebook! 

Worshiping God – Caring for People                                                                                                    December 17, 2017 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of Dardenne Presbyterian Church 

 
 

mailto:larry.maley@dpc4u.org
mailto:andrew.kasberg@dpc4u.org
http://www.dpc4u.org/
mailto:tideym@yahoo.com
http://www.dpc4u.org/

